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Wednesday 10th February 2016.           

Newsletter 9
Dear Parent,

1) SPRING TERM Dates
· Friday 12th February. Staff INSET. School closed to pupils.

· Monday 15th to Friday 19th February.  HALF TERM Holiday.

· Monday 22nd February. School Re-opens to pupils.
Please note School is only closed on the following dates for Easter.

· Friday 25th March. Good Friday. School Closed.

· Monday 28th March. Easter Bank Holiday. School Closed.

· Friday 1st April. END OF TERM. 
School closes for the Spring Holiday at 3.30 pm. 

· Monday 4th April to  Friday 15th April. SPRING HOLIDAY.
· Monday 18th April. School Re-opens to pupils for Summer Term.

2) Y6B Cake Sale.

Thank you and well done to all Y6B pupils, parents and family members for the Cake Sale held on Friday 5th February. Y6B raised a total of £88 and bought a Queen Bee and some Pencil Sets from  the Cafod World Gift Appeal.
3) ‘World Book, Day.’ Thursday 3rd March 2016.

Pupils are invited to dress up as a Book Character on this day.

4) Spring Term Parent Evenings.
These will take place on;

Monday 7th March 3.45 to 6.30 pm.
Tuesday 8th March 3.45 to 6.30 pm.

Appointment letters will be sent out after Half Term.

5) ‘Penny Chase’ Charity Appeal

During Lent we will be collecting ‘pennies and twos’ for CAFOD and The Diocese of Shrewsbury Children’s Fund.

We are having  a ‘Penny Chase’ in the Week Beginning 22nd February.

The children  will take all the ‘pennies and twos’ from their class and lay them along the lines in the KS2 playground. We hope to use the money raised to buy a CAFOD World Gift. E.g. 
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Train a village vet for £65.
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Water for a family £33
Thank you for your generous support.
6) Parents entering school 8.50 – 9.00 am. Safeguarding and Health and Safety.
Parents of Y1 to Y6 pupils must remain on the Playground as pupils enter the building. 

Parents who wish to speak to a Teacher or the School Office must enter via the Main Entrance and report to the Reception Desk.
7) Reading for Pleasure.

Please read with, share books with, encourage your child to read for at least 10 minutes each day. This small amount of time spent Reading each day will bring great and life-long rewards.
Yours sincerely,

Headteacher.
	E-mail: schooloffice@stjosephs-birkenhead.wirral.sch.uk
Website:  www.stjosephsbirkenhead.co.uk 
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